
 

 

Richard J. Seitz, President of Alexander Building Construction Co., shown to the left, accepting the 2013 
H.B. Alexander Safety Award Trophy from Keystone Contractors Association Executive Director, Terrence 
M. McDonough. The H. B. Alexander Safety Award is presented to the general contractor having worked 
over 100,000 man hours and having the best safety record within that category. 


